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MMG Limited (Company) is pleased to announce that the shareholders of Minera Las Bambas S.A. (Las 

Bambas) have resolved to use surplus funds to pre-pay US$500,000,000 of principal outstanding under 

the US$5,988,000,000 Project Facility that was established to finance the Las Bambas project. 

 

The pre-payment took effect on 31 July 2017 and is expected to result in annualised interest savings of 

approximately US$25,000,000 subject to prevailing LIBOR. 
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